
PATRIOT ACT NOTICE 

BECU 6545   03/2023 

To help the government fight the funding of terrorism and money laundering activities, federal law 

requires all financial institutions to obtain, verify, and record information that identifies each person 

who opens an account. 

What this means for you: When you open an account, we ask for your name, address, date of birth, 

and other information that will allow us to identify you. We may also ask to see your driver’s license or 

other identifying documents. 

CONTACT 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact us at 800-233-2328. 

800-233-2328 PO Box 97050 

becu.org Seattle, WA 98124-9750 




